
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

26th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Reception and Pre-school end of term party 

 

We will be joining the pre-school children for our end of term party to be held on Tuesday 

23rd July.  We will be having a fish and chip lunch so your child will not require a packed 

lunch on the day, if you have ordered a hot meal as long as you give a weeks’ notice this can 

be cancelled.   

 

The magic man will be visiting in the afternoon along with the ice cream van.  Children can 
come in party clothes if they wish but no fancy dress! 
 
We would like to ask parents for £2 towards the cost of the fish and chip lunch and ice 
cream. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
S Johnson                                                         
Reception Teacher 
 
 


